
From: Francis Mordaunt   
Sent: 20 October 2020 17:17 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Aapplication by Certas Ltd to build Fuel Depot at Hornton Grounds Quarry 
Re: Planning Aapplication by Certas Ltd to build Fuel Depot at Hornton Grounds Quarry 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This planning application should it be approved would seriously increase the current heavy vehicle 
levels on the A422 through Wroxton thereby increasing the general detrimental effect on the village 
environment. The main concerns are the added noise and fume pollution. Also there is an extremely 
sharp corner which large tankers cannot negotiate without going wide over double white lines thus 
causing major hazard not to say anything about the narrow stretch of road, ie. Silver Street, where 
pedestrians have to be aware of the threat of large wing mirrors and serious splashing in wet 
weather.  
As we live on Silver Street we would be seriously effected by the increase in traffic movement and 
the added noise both day and night. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Francis and Marie Mordaunt  
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